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GO! is an Erasmus+ small-scale partnership in Vocational Education and Training, which aims to 

promote career guidance for disadvantaged groups. 
The project is moving to its end and the 2 partners (M.M.C. and ASNOR) are testing the GO! Platform, 

which collects good practices and tools for career guidance for disadvantaged groups, with the support 

of relevant stakeholders. 

The 2 project partners worked intensely to develop the web platform as a one-stop shop to present 

EU-funded projects, practices, and tools developed for career guidance for disadvantaged groups. This 

platform will also serve as a “community of practice” for career advisers to exchange experiences, 

suggest improvements, and make use of several awareness-raising materials. 

Before launching the web platform, the partners organised four national awareness-raising workshops 

on the use of the platform. One workshop in presence and another workshop online took place in each 

partner country. The participants in the workshops were selected among educators, community 

leaders, and career guidance practitioners. 

 

Online workshop organised by ASNOR for Italian stakeholders 


